
Important Instructions for the PhD applicant’s 

whose Final year results are awaited 

 

All the PhD applicants who have applied for PhD Program whose results are still 

awaited are hereby informed that they have to produce final year marksheet of 

their qualifying examination at the time of written examination which has been 

scheduled on 19 July 2024. Those applicants who will fail to produce the above 

document, shall not be permitted to appear in the Written Examination. 


